GRENADA, W. L.

“Let the redeemed of the Lord say so,
whom he hath redeemed from the
hand of the enemy.” Ps. 107:2
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Thank you for praying!

May-September 2011

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

II Thessalonians 5:17 “In everything give thanks: for this is the will of God in
Christ Jesus.” “I thank my God upon every remembrance of you.”
Philippians 1:3

Thank-you for time and time again coming to our assistance with your prayers and
financial gifts. We are blessed to be laborers together with you.

As a result of your prayers and gifts, we have many blessings to report:

In May, nincteen moms attended our special Mother’s Day Service. Later in the month,
we had the privilege of seeing three follow the Lord in Believer’s Baptism.

[n June, the first year of pre-school came to a close and summer projects began. Carrie
kept Pat busy painting, cleaning, sewing, and making new materials for the pre-school
while Robert worked to construct a roof for the sandbox.

In July, it became evident that Robert needed to return to the States for medical needs
many of which he tried unsuccessfully to resolve here in Grenada. As he prepared to
leave, you gave and prayed. During this time, Pat and Carrie had Summer Reading
Classes.

In August, Robert arrived in the States and immediately had an unplanned operation.
Complications from the surgery sent him to the emergency room, and he was admitted
to the hospital for several days. Meanwhile, Pat and Carrie had limited church services,
and the children memorized Psalm 139 to earn the school supplies provided by your
gifts. In the midst of this, Carri¢ also finished enrolling eleven students for the second
year of pre-school.

In September, Robert returned to Grenada from his medical leave. He will be on
medications for several months due to a very aggressive infection. Again we say thank
you for all your prayers and financial gifts that helped with all the expenses of this trip.

The time between prayer letters has been too long and we apologize. It is not because
we are unthankful but due to the circumstances. We really appreciate your support dur-
ing this time.

In Christ,

e Mathu\,ovlsa

The Mathena’s
Grenada, West Indies
678-608-2173




